
4TH JUNE 2020 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

 

BOOK CLUB 

FORMS NEED TO 

BE RETURNED 

TO OFFICE BY 

12TH JUNE,2020 

 

 

STUDENT BANKING  

HAS BEEN SUSPENDED 

UNTIL FURTHER  

NOTICE  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you. 

Bothwell District School 

     Newsletter 



Thursday Morning Activities

On Thursday Morning in Class 2, the Girls and Boys go and do their own separate activities. The 

Girls participated in Woodwork by building their own robot or a storage box, while the Boys had 

a lesson with Mr O'Toole teaching them how to make their own crystals.  

They all loved learning new skills. 





Breath.                                                                                                                      

Air filled lungs every second 

in out, in out breath.                                                                                          

Musical notes flow through my 

body when a radio song is sung.                                                                          

Life’s choir notes are the   

angels in heavens song.                                                                                                      

Life is beautiful until our  

untimely death.                                                                                                              

When the sun goes down every 

day our time on earth won’t be 

long.                                                                                

Life is a wonder life is a song 

but it all only matters when we 

take our last breath. 

The Power of Kindness  

by Tara-Lee Pearce 

 





 
Kinder/Prep have been investigating how to keep 
our bodies healthy and safe. This week we have 
been looking at healthy foods. We made healthy 
pizzas. We drew pictures of what ingredients 
would go on our pizzas and made them. They 
were delicious!  









Cooking with Brigette this week. 

 We made Currant and Jam slice. 



 



 

 

 

 



 

Marble Maze in STEM Rotations on Friday  



Music  

With 

Mr Hicks 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Our Science Department would like to  

thank everyone  

who donated these bottles to our school.   





The Premier’s Reading Challenge started 27th April,2020 and it finishes on Friday 3rd July,2020,   

So everyone start Reading now!   The School Office has spare Reading Log books. 

We hope the information above assists you on ways to get access to a good book if you need more 

than you have at home. 

How is everyone going with your reading? 

Keep going and see how many books you guy’s can get read 

before we get to  

the finish line. 

Give yourselves a challenge. 



CONTACT DETAILS 

 

 2020  

 

 
Term Two finishes 

 3rd July,2020. 

School resumes 

On 20th July,2020 

Students resume  

21st July,2020. 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2019 

 

8.00 am—4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 


